
From: robert campbell 
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 4:32 PM 
To: Helmer, Jesse <jhelmer@london.ca>; City of London, Mayor <mayor@london.ca>; Cassidy, Maureen 
<mcassidy@london.ca>; Squire, Phil <psquire@london.ca>; Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca>; 
Turner, Stephen <sturner@london.ca> 
Cc: O'Hagan, Britt <bohagan@london.ca>; Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca>; jen  
Subject: Concern for Bike lanes 

 

Dear Councillors, 

 

My apologies for not being in attendance, this due to issues around childcare. 

 

Thank you for your focus on beautification of the core, specifically the OEV. Also, the move 

towards greater connectivity will benefit all Londoners. 

 

As a property owner of 5 commercial storefronts in the OEV, I am concerned what the impact of 

losing parking to bike lanes on Dundas will do to existing businesses, customers and my ability 

to lease the other vacant spaces. 

 

We are just starting to feel an upward momentum in retail occupancy and I fear eliminating 

parking may set us back. 

 

While cycling customers are as important, I do not feel loss of vehicular customers should be the 

cost.  

 

Please consider other alternatives that do not eliminate dundas Street parking. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Robert Campbell, MBA, CPA, CMA 

President 

2475293 Ontario Inc. 
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